
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Campbell for answer 

by the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 16 March 2023 

  At the council budget meeting in February 2023 the 

Administration motion to the HRA proposed cutting the 

number of council houses built over the next ten years from 

5k, agreed in 2022, to just 2,400. 

Question (1) Can the convener please provide a list of sites where these 

2.4k homes will be delivered, alongside the anticipated 

number of homes on each site? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the convener please provide a list of sites where the 

2,600 homes that have been taken out of the programme 

were going to be delivered, alongside the number of homes 

that have been removed from each site? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can the convener please confirm if there has been any 

reduction in the number of council built homes planned for 

each site listed below, by providing the planned number of 

council built affordable homes after the budget was passed 

in 2022 and any revisions to the planned number of council 

built affordable homes on each site since the budget in 

February 2023. 

a) Granton Waterfront (all sites, phases & plots) 

b) Pennywell (all phases & town centre) 

c) Meadowbank  

d) Powderhall 

e) Fountainbridge 

f) Greendykes  

g) Liberton Hospital site 



Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


